
From:  "Tappa Burt" <tappa@hughes.net> 
To: <Bill.Roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  9/26/2006 12:18:27 PM 
Subject:  State Water Plan 
 
Sir:  I am writing to voice my oppositon to the draft of the State Water Plan 
as it is presently written.  After all the testimony over the past number of 
years, I cannot believe that the members of the State Water Board and the 
Regional Planning Boards have turned deaf ears to expert witnesses regarding 
the futility of constructing more reservoirs, when there are alternatives that 
are certainly available at less cost.  How impossible it is for individual 
citizens to fight the politics and money that are obviously controlling our 
state government and its policies regarding our state waters. 
 
Helen W. Burt 
19991 CR 4114 
Lindale, TX 75771 
903-882-5532 


